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Words for silent meditation: Make a joyful noise to the Lord! (Psalm 
100:1) 
 

 Prelude                                                                                        Carla Stucky 

Lighting of the Christ Candle                                               Lexi Heslop              

Welcome                                                                             Pastor Brad 
                        The Lord be with you / and also with you.              
                                                                                       

Announcements 
 

Call to Worship, Psalm 100 (HWB 821) 
 

Greeting in Christ’s peace  
 

**Celebrating in Song   
                                     We gather together                              HWB 17 
                                 I will sing of my Redeemer                     HWB 344 
                                   

Scripture                                 Acts 22:1-21                   Jerod Kaufman 
                                                  Pg 1103                
    

Children dismissed to Little Flock (for preschool-age children) 
 

Message                         “What shall I do, Lord?”               Pastor Brad 
 

Song of Response       Marvelous grace of our loving Lord    HWB 151 

Offering and Offertory  

                                           
                                                                                                                                                                               

Sharing of Joys and Concerns                                     
Prayers of the People  
 

 

** Sending Song             Let there be peace on earth               S&R 53 
            

**Benediction 
**Postlude  
Greeter: Norman Funk 
Ushers: Mel Becker, Norman Funk, Vicky Kessler 
Little Flock: Zettie Wedel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sermon Notes 

 What shall I do, Lord? 
Acts 22:1-21 
  

Theme 
Jesus guides us on the way. 
  

Key Verse 
Acts 22:10 "'What shall I do, Lord?' I asked. "'Get up,' the Lord said, 
'and go into Damascus. There you will be told all that you have been 
assigned to do.' 
  

Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
A Prayer 
Lord Jesus, who instructed and sent your apostles, grant us wisdom 
that we may walk according to your will. 
 

 

Sermons are online @ westzionmc.org 
                                      Find us on Facebook! 



Sunday, June 25, 2017  
9:30 am: Sunday School                    10:30 am: Worship Service  
Candle Lighter: Mateo                       Scripture: Carla Stucky 
Worship Leader: Pastor Brad          Accompanist: Carla Stucky 
Message: Pastor Brad                         
Greeters: Bob & Sharon Gehring 
Ushers: Clark Graber, Dave Wedel, Carl Duffman, Frances Neufeld 
Little Flock: Connie Graber 

Coming Events 
 

 
June 21: Bible Study 7-8 PM, in the Conference Rm 
June 22: Church Council 7:30 PM 
June 28: Bible Study 7-8 PM, in the Conference Rm 
July 1:  Pastor Brad begins Sabbatical, Pastor Eric Buller  

             begins as interim pastor. 
July 4:  Office Closed 
July 5:  Bible Study 7-8 PM, in the Conference Rm 
July 7:  VBS 6-8:30 PM 
July 8:  VBS 9-11:30 AM 
July 9:  VBS Sunday Evening program 6:30 PM (Community is  
                          invited, S’mores following the program) 
July 30:  Worship at Pine Village Wellness Center @ 10:30 AM 
July 30-August 27:  No Sunday School 
 
Our Mission : God calls us into community to worship God and 
follow Jesus through the power and guidance of the Holy Spirit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pastor Brad Roth 

Pastor's Office hours: Tues. and Wed. 10 am -12:30 pm 

Thurs. 1-4 pm 

Pastor’s Cell: 620-386-4838 

Pastor Brad’s email:bradroth@westzionmc.org 

     Sec. hours: Tues. & Wed. 2:30-3:30 PM, Thurs. 2:30-5:30 PM 

Church: 620-345-8143 

Becky’s cell: 620-345-6696 

Church’s email: secretary@westzionmc.org 

Website: www.westzionmc.org 

 



West Zion Announcements  
Please have all bulletin announcements to the office by Thur. noon.  
Check the bulletin board for more announcements. 
  

1. Rosanne Hayes picked some of her favorite songs to share in this 
morning’s worship: S&R 53, HWB 344, HWB 15. 
 

2. Daniel Kaufman will be baptized on June 25, and we will also 
celebrate the Lord’s Supper.  Let’s prepare our hearts and mend 
relationships so that we can come with joy to meet our Lord at his 
table. 
 

3. Vacation Bible School is just around the corner, July 7-9!  You can 
register your child or sign up to volunteer by going to 
https://vbspro.events/p/events/2b7780 or with the registration forms in 
the foyer.  Return completed forms to Pastor Brad.  VBS jobs still 
available: Bible Exploration leader and assistant, Wilderness Games 
leader and assistant, Registration, Preschool helpers, Elementary 
crew leaders and assistants, 5th and 6th grade leader and assistant, 
Food preparers, Nursery helpers. 
 

4. We are looking for help with donations of multiple food items for 
VBS.  See the sign-up sheet in the foyer for a list of items we need. 
  

5. VBS schedule @ West Zion, ages 3 years to entering 6th grade: 
 Tuesday, June 27 @ 7:00 pm, West Zion basement, VBS 

training meeting 
 Friday July 7 6-8:30 pm (A hot dog meal will be served starting 

at 5:15 for kids and volunteers) 
 Saturday 9-11:30 am (Donuts, juice, and milk will be served 

before VBS for kids and volunteers) 
 Sunday Evening program 6:30 pm (Community is invited, 

S’mores following the program) 
 Nursery will be provided for volunteers’ kids below age 3. 

 

6. Are you interested in community harmony and safety, in young 
people’s development into positive citizens?  Do you have about 3 
hours a month to volunteer?  McPherson Offender Victim Ministries 
(OVM) invites county residents to train as Neighborhood 
Accountability Board members for youth offenses.  Join the first 
volunteer training by contacting Thea Nietfeld at 316-283-2083 
or thea@offendervictimministries.org.  See Karen Loganbill for more 
information. 
 

 

7. Mission Team has placed a Mission Prayer Board in the foyer.  The 
Prayer Board features prayer cards highlighting mission needs.  We 
encourage you to take one or more cards and use them as a focus for 
prayer over the summer.  Try picking your card without first reading 
the back; it might be God’s providence directing you in what you 
should pray for.  There are also blank cards in the basket that you can 
use to post your own requests. 
  

8. Do your daily prayers connect to our Sunday prayers?  Consider 
ways that you can lift up prayer requests made during sharing time all 
throughout the week. 
 

9. Hey kids!  2017 is the Year of Breaking Bread at West Zion.  Have 
you ever wondered why?  Join us to bake bread and play Bible games 
on June 30 at 9:00 AM.  There’s a signup sheet in the foyer. 
 

10. Mateo, Banky, and Myles will be at Camp Mennoscah this 
week.  Pray that they have a great experience enjoying the outdoors 
and growing in their walk with Jesus! 
 

11. There will be no Little Flock during the months of July and August. 
  

12. During the month of July, the adult Sunday School will be a 
relaxed time of sharing over coffee and baked treats as we discuss 
the Scripture for the morning.  Everyone’s invited to join us, even if 
you’ve never been a part of Sunday School before!  
 

13. There will be no Sunday School July 30-August 27. 
  

14. On July 30, we will worship in the Pine Village Wellness Center at 
10:30 AM. 
 

General Announcements 

                              
 

15. With the official start of summer comes the increased need for 
blood donations.  You can help by donating blood on Fri. June 23, at 
the Pine Village Wellness Center between noon and 6 PM.  Make 
appointments online at www.redcrossblood.org. or call 1-800-RED-
CROSS Walk-ins welcome. 
 

16. Attention Young Adults! An Area Wide PC-PF (Post College- 
Pre Family) Hot Dog Roast and Outdoor Game Night is Sun., June 25 
at 6 PM at Tabor Mennonite Church Park, Rural Newton, KS. This 
group is designed for young adults in similar life stages to socialize 
together. Bring table service, lawn chair, a side dish to share, and 
lawn games to play. Hot dogs, buns, drinks, and s'mores are 

https://vbspro.events/p/events/2b7780
tel:(316)%20283-2083
mailto:thea@offendervictimministries.org
http://www.redcrossblood.org/


provided. If you have questions, contact Kristin Unruh-
 kristin.unruh@gmail.com.  
 

17. Family Weekend at Camp Mennoscah is July 29-30.  More 
information is posted on the bulletin board. 
 

18. Young Adult Weekend at Camp Mennoscah is Aug. 4-6.  More 
information is posted on the bulletin board.   
 

19. The annual Women’s/Girls’ Retreat at Camp Mennoscah is 
Sept.8-10. The theme this year is "Together: Rooted and Reaching" 
led by Barb Krehbiel Gehring. We will also celebrate 100 years of 
Mennonite Women. Watch for more details and registration in July.   
 

20. Uncle Carl’s Camps, day camps at Kauffman Museum, have a 
few openings left for Prairie Animals, mornings June 19-23, with 
Carol Dilts of the Harvey County Parks Department, ages 6-8 
(finished kindergarten through Grade 2) and Home Sweet Home 
Ceramics Workshop, mornings July 11-14 and July 21, with David 
Long, Bethel College professor of art, teenagers 13-18 (finished 
Grades 7-12).  Information and registration forms are available at the 
museum (corner of Main and 27th streets in North Newton) or on at 
www.bethelks.edu/kauffman (look for the Uncle Carl’s Camps 
logo at the top left), or contact Andi Schmidt Andres at Kauffman 
Museum, 316-283-1612 or asa@bethelks.edu. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

~Wish “Happy Birthday” to~ 
June 18:  Kathy Sangwin  
June 19:  Gerry Major  
June 22:  Darin Schmidt & James Wedel  
June 24:  Wynona Becker  
 
 
 

Prayer Concerns 
 

Pray for:   
 

Prayer Concerns 
John and Edna Stucky, as John nears the end of his life. 
  

Blaine, Teresa, and Brianna Stucky, as Teresa continues therapy at  
   the Madonna Rehabilitation Hospital in Omaha. 
  

Donna Stucky, continuing to recover after a fall. 
  

Jan Dyck, recovering after back surgery. 
 

Prayer Requests from Mennonite Mission Network 
On this Father’s Day, thank God for all the men who have cared for 
you and shared God’s love with you. MMN requests prayer for all the 
fathers in the world so they can provide food and homes for their 
children. 
 

Prayer Requests from Western District Conference 
Pray for Marshall Anderson who is being installed today as Associate 
Pastor at Faith Mennonite Church, Newton, KS. 

 
Attendance: Sunday School:21    Worship Service: 68      
 

Mission Mosaic 
A Couple Serving in, Israel, A Family serving in Istanbul, Turkey Pg 
19. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:kristin.unruh@gmail.com
http://www.bethelks.edu/kauffman
tel:(316)%20283-1612
mailto:asa@bethelks.edu


Camp Mennoscah 2017 Scholarship Recipient Letters 
 

(Attending June 18-24) 

I hope at Camp Mennoscah that I may learn about all of Jesus’ 

miracles.  I also want to learn how to be a better prayer.  I hope 

to be a better Christian.  I also wish to learn the books of the 

Bible. I hope to learn all four of these things at Camp 

Mennoscah.                                                        -Myles Dillman   
 

I am excited to go to Camp Mennoscah this summer because I love 

camp and this year I’ll get to spend 6 nights there!  I haven’t yet 

done Watersports and I would like to do that.  Another reason I 

want to go to camp is that I learn a lot about God there and I 

can’t wait to learn more about Him.  I can also play GaGa ball and 

make new friends.  Thank you for having scholarships for kids to 

go to Camp Mennoscah.                                              -Mateo Roth   
 

I want to attend Camp Mennoscah because it has fun activities 

and I want to make new friends and I want to have fun.                                                                     

-Banky Hayes 
 

(Attending June 25-29) 
I am so happy to go to Camp Mennoscah this year.  My friend Mac 

is coming again and two friends are coming for the first time—

Quinn and Joseph.  I might meet new friends and we’ll have fun.  I 

love playing in the river and playing games that teach me things 

about God.  The food is always the best, specially their spaghetti!                                     

-Elijah Roth   
 

I want to go to Camp Mennoscah because I want to learn more 

about God.  I also want to go because I get to meet new friends 

and see old ones.  This is my first time going to summer camp so I 

am looking forward to going.   I hope I get to see Elijah.  I hope 

the weather is good when I go.                                     -Quinn Hill   
 


